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BASIC PRE.SCREENING FOR POTENTIAL BLOOD DONORS:

Must weigh more than 50kgs.
Must be more than 18 years of age.
ln the past 28 days, must not have any close contact with a confirmed COVID-19 patient,
or of a person who travelled to countries with COVID-l9 local transmission.
Must not have any cough, colds, dianhea and fever in the last 14 days.
Must not have any close contact with a person exhibihing symptoms of acute respiratory
illness.
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Amidst the health crisis caused by COVID- 19 Pandemic, in behalf ofthe Quezon Provincial Health

Office, we wish to convey our warm greetings and felicitations.

The Provincial Government of Quezon through the Provincial Health Office and Quezon
Provincial Council for Blood Services in partnership with DOH-Center for Health Development

IV-A and TV5 Alagang Kapatid Foundation, Inc. will be holding a Voluntary Blood Donation
Activity on September 4, 2020 from 8:00am to 12:00nn at Quezon Convention Center' Lucena

City with the theme: "Give blood and make the world a healThier place".

In line with this, we would like to invite you and your persowtel to join us on the abovemenlioned
activity in order to help our dear hababayaw in siiidiing the provision for the increasing
denurul of blood products especiolly in this trying time of COWD-|9 pandemic

In this regard, we would like to thank you in advance and we look forward of having a regular

collaboration with you as we bring forth the importance of voluntary sharing of blood to others

and engaging to a healthy lifestyle habit. For any inquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. Elenor
M. Jetomo, Program Coordinator of National Voluntary Blood Services Program of Quezon
prov ince tlnough numbers 0939 -9 172170.

Thank you very much and more power to your institution!

Very truly yours,

r
GRACE V."SANTIAGO, MD, MHA, PHSAE
Provincial Health Officer II
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